FAO

Mr Liam Ferguson
Huntly CC

Mr Jim Lodge

Secretary

Huntly CC

Dear Mr Lodge & Mr Ferguson.

Comments Made By Liam Ferguson on NoSCA Facebook Page.

I am in receipt of a copy of the email / statement, Mr Lodge sent to Jerry Bishop President NOSCA re:
disciplinary action taken by Huntly CC, in respect of comments made by Mr Ferguson on the above
social media.

The NoSCA Disciplinary Panel acknowledge, Huntly CC view the incident as a Level 2.6 offence under
the Cricket Scotland Code of Conduct and have issued a three-week playing ban to take effect from
Friday 8 June 2018. Therefore, the NoSCA Disciplinary Committee will take no further action in this
instance. However, if Mr Ferguson commits any further offences within the next 12 months, they
will automatically be dealt with as Level 3 offences.

Yours faithfully

Mike Fox

Chair

Disciplinary Panel
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Mrs Carolyn Farr Secretary NoSCA
Mr Jerry Bishop President NoSCA

Mr Allan Duncan & Mr Nigel Gerrard NoSCA Disciplinary Committee
Mr Chris Blake Ross County CC



